## MOUNT NEBO RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION INC MEETING



**Date:** Wednesday 7 June 2017 **Meeting opened:** 7:30pm

<u>Present:</u> Cathy Rough, Carmel Black, Heather Macfarlan, Terry Bradford, Di Clark, Ann Cazzulino, Neville Bradford, Cr Darren Grimwade, Bill Scattini, Dee hunt, James Eales, Lincoln Hudson, Maggie Scattini, Jame Yarnold, Rob Lachowicz.

Apologies: Ross MacLeod, Florence Bradford, Max Hunt.

**Minutes** of previous meeting are accepted:

#### **Treasure's Report:**

See Appendix

Moved Brad Seconded Carmel

#### **Correspondence:**

In: 15 May – Westpac – moved to eStatements

2 June – email Leigh Holborn requesting dates of meetings for Nikki Boyd.

5 June - email Darren Grimwade re aboriginal recognition site

Out: 4 June - email roads update sent to Council Officers

Moved Cathy Seconded Carmel

#### Last month's business:

- Garden working bee Sat 29 July, 10am 12noon
- Painting working bee to be set next month
- Roads warning signs for Rose Farm bends requested, email from Brett.
- Jinibara plantings to start.
- Pub night request for stubbie holders.

#### General business:

- Stop Adani meetings group will pay for hall hire, follow-up meetings Sat and Sun at the hall.
- Brad suggested a dishwasher to avoid disposable plastic use in hall.
- Carmel will post on Mountain Folk fb link to Upper Kedron/Cedar Creek Neighborhood plan.
- Anne proposed we find an editor to add news to our website.
- Cr Darren Grimwade informed us of Council's largest budget: \$2.5m on Mt Nebo Rd, Community Grants projects increased.

Meeting closed: 8:40pm

# Mt Nebo Residents' Association Inc. Treasure's Report Date: 7/6/2017

Jinibara Project Acc	\$3,555.36
Cash Reserve Acc	\$3,873.43
Cheque Acc	\$4,234.05
Debit Card Acc	\$2.83
Web Site Acc	\$3.62
Cash On Hand	\$375.00
Total	\$12,044.29

# Bills to Pay:

Blue Roo Plumbing \$3,829.59 (this was held over from last month).

Bills Paid:

AGL Power \$240.65

### General Business:

Transferred \$470-00 to Jinibara, food and donation from Troy Brady concert.

Pub Night \$1,220-00.

Thank you to Sarah and Ben for food, setting up and cleaning up the hall and Sarah for the music, everyone had a good time dancing.

Sean Mitchell donated his bond to the hall from wedding, total \$1,000-00.

Proposing purchasing 250 stubby holders with logo printed on them to resell at pub nights etc. After many requests. Approx \$600-00 for 250.